APPENDIX C

Stone, Derek

From: Robson, Debra

Sent: 27 August 2023 18:28

To: Robson, Debra

Subject: FW: Comment on 23/02674/LAPREM | Premises Licence

- Official Sensitive -

From: Jo Stone

Sent: Friday, August 25, 2023 9:00 AM

To: Licensing Shared Email

Subject: Comment on 23/02674/LAPREM | Premises Licence

Dear Sir/Madam,

As the adjoining property in Hellyer Road to the building in the license application, we would like to raise our
concerns about this application regarding the possible noise levels in the function room at the back of the
application that adjoins our house. There is no sound proofing in this building and the risk of significant noise
pollution if the building is open till 11pm each evening and even later for special events.

This area is quiet and residential with lots of young families in the street and in the flats above the premises and it is
a worry to think that this premises will be essentially operating as a pub with outside drinking on the forecourt and
live music, next to large pane glazing, again with little sound insulation.

Please can you give consideration to the local community in relation to noise, live music, outside drinking and a late
alcohol license. This application in this form is inappropriate for the area.

Kind regards

Jo and Paul Stone

1 Hellyer Road





